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Memo 
To: Agencies, Cemeteries, Parish and School Management Staff & Lay Employees 

From: Anna Schiele/Director of Lay Personnel 

Date: April 29, 2019 

Subject: 2019 All in One Labor Law Posters 
 

Effective January 1, 2019: All sites should have a 2019 Labor Law Poster(s) posted up for 
employees to see in a breakroom or where room permits onsite. If you have not already done so, 
it is advised that you purchase your poster(s) from CalChamber (link below).  
https://store.calchamber.com/10032178-mastpost/products/posters/california-labor-law-posters 
 
Please note that the “Transgender Rights in the Workplace” section does not apply to us due to 
our Religious Corporation exemption. We ask that you cover this section on the poster(s) on site.  
 

Please contact Bianka Torres at btorres@scd.org or (916) 733-0241 should you have any 
questions. 
 

Thank you.  
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